
 

Saupin’s School 
(Chandigarh) 

 

Notice for Classes UKG – XII 
 

 

CIRCULAR No. SS/CHD/2025/12 Date: 03.07.2025 
 

 
Dear Parents, 

 
This is to inform you that as per the guidelines issued by the UIDAI 

(Unique Identification Authority of India), it is mandatory to update the 

biometric data (fingerprints, iris scan, and photograph) of children 

when they attain the age of 5 years and again when they attain the age 

of 15 years. 

 

We kindly request all parents whose children fall in the age group of 5 

to 15 years and have not yet completed their biometric updation to get 

it done by 18th July 2025 at any nearby Aadhaar enrolment center. 

 

Please treat this matter as urgent and important. Once the updation is 

completed, kindly submit a copy of the updated Aadhaar card to the 

class teacher for school records. 

 

Thanking you for your cooperation. 

 
 
 

 

(Surita Sharma) 

Principal 


